

February 2, 2009

Roy Yew-hung Chan 236 E 46th Street Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Roy,

want to thank you for taking the time to investigate career opportunities at the Bubba Gump Shrimp Company

We feel that we are unable to offer you a position at this time which would commensurate with your particular needs and requirements. This in no way reflects a negative attitude with regard to your background Proper placement is the key to a successful relationship, and until this is possible, we do not feel we can pursue your inquiry further

We again thank you for your interest in the Bubba Gump Shrimp Company We will keep your resume on file so that in the event something does arise that would be mutually beneficial, we may contact you Best wishes for your career success.

Sincerely,

Lisa Merritt Recruiter